Bass EnTeRPRISEs ProbucTioN Co.
6 DESTA DRIVE, SUITE 3700
P.O. BOX 2760
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702

FAX (915) 687-0086 (915) 683-2277

December 8, 1992

RE:  LITTLE EDDY UNIT NO. 1
SEC. 32 T-20-S R-33-E
LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO
FILE: 400-WF: LTTLEDDY.NO1

New Mexico 0il

Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Attention: Mr. Jerry Sexton
Dear Mr. Sexton,

In reference to your letter dated 11-17-92, please find attached two letters, one
from New Mexico Potash Corporation and one from Mississippi Chemical Corporation
waiving any objections to Bass Enterprises Production Co. on the drilling of the
subject well. Also attached is a revised APD with the new setting depth of the
surface casing and cement, along with the new cement volume on the production
casing (to bring the cement to the surface).

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact Mike
Everett or myself at the above letterhead address.

Sincerely,

vf@t%c' z. EMZ /25&@
George A. Teer

Division Production Manager
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